Junior and senior girls qualify for regional track
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April 28, 2011 - Pictured are regional qualifiers Katelyn Womack (left) and Taylor Conti (right) as
they competed during the regular track and field season for Leonard High School. Katelyn is a
senior and is a regional qualifier in high jump, triple jump, and long jump. Taylor is a junior and
is district champion in the 1600-meter run. They will be competing in the regional meet in
Stephenville on Monday and Tuesday, May 2 and 3. - Photos courtesy of LHS Yearbook Staff




